MEMORANDUM

TO: Ron Belmont, Supervisor - Mayor and Town Board Members
FROM: Gerry Salvo, Superintendent of Recreation
DATE: March 22, 2018

SUBJECT: Donations

Request by the Superintendent of Recreation, Gerry Salvo for authorization to
accept the following donations for the Brentwood Fundraiser Project:

Banners

The Cooper Family $450.00
Westchester Crankshaft $450.00
Grasso Development $450.00
Atanasio Holdings LLC $500.00
The Schiro Family $500.00
Moloney Pools $500.00
Ben Dempsey $500.00
Auburndale Properties $500.00
The Belmont Family $500.00

The Udell Family $450.00



